
PROPOSED EXTENSION OF SAND AND 
GRAVEL WORKINGS AT LANGFORD QUARRY,
NOTTINGHAMSHIRE

These exhibitions are being held by Tarmac to support its proposals 
to extend the workable sand and gravel reserves at Langford Quarry 
on land to the south and west of the existing quarry.

Restoration would be to nature conservation habitats with some 
agriculture – using only materials from the site.

We look forward to seeing you at our exhibitions.

PUBLIC EXHIBITIONS

Wednesday 2nd December 2015 
Collingham Memorial Hall, 67 High Street

Thursday 3rd December 2015 
Holme Parish Church, Holme Lane

Both 4.00pm - 8.00pm  

Members of the public are invited to attend 
the public consultation exhibition.
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